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I strongly oppose the repeal of vote-by-mail as the standard voting practice. In-

person voting as the standard is anti-democratic and prejudiced against those with 

the lowest privileges afforded to them, such as those with disability, multiple jobs, 

and/or children to care for. In order to ensure equal voting opportunities, vote-by-mail 

should remain the standard.  


